Sequence IID Average Engine Rust Industry Alarm Log

January 1, 1996 to present

April 1996 (Severity Alarm, mild direction)
The industry experienced two severity alarms of one and two data points each.  These alarms were caused by a single reference oil test that generated a failing result, which failed in the mild direction.  The subsequent run returned the industry to within limits.  The second subsequent run was mild of target, but still within limits, resounding the mild severity alarm.  No cause for these alarms was found and subsequent testing returned the industry within limits.

June 1997 (Precision Alarm)
The industry experienced a two point precision warning alarm due to alternating results from two different laboratories.  Only two calibrated testing laboratories remain in the industry, and these two labs have different severity levels (one lab mild, the other lab severe).  By alternating test results, they drove the industry into an alarm situation.  Subsequent testing cleared the alarms.  No cause for the severity differences between the laboratories has been identified.

April 1998 (Severity Alarm, severe direction)
The industry is currently experiencing a severity alarm of two data points due to a single test result at one laboratory.  This test was conducted using Batch 57 of GMR995 Test Fuel and this lab has expressed some concerns over the use of this fuel in Sequence IID testing.  No additional data is available on this fuel in the Sequence IID test at this time.

The Industry has experienced no other alarms.
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